
From: Dale Burd
To: Laurie Hodson
Subject: Re: Attachment for MH Permit Application 48161
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 2:11:57 PM

Lori he just told me they’re taking that house down soon after they get into the new one. 

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 27, 2021, at 9:51 AM, Laurie Hodson
<laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

﻿
Dale,
Attached is an Affidavit for the property owner to sign about leaving the old house on
his property. Once signed email or attach to the application.
Thank you,
 

Laurie Hodson
Laurie Hodson, Administrative Supervisor
135 NE Hernando Avenue, STE B-21
Lake City, FL  32055
PH: 386-758-1007  FX: 386-758-2160
Laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com
www.columbiacountyfla.com
 
 
<Attachment for MH Permit Application 48161.docx>
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